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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

As you know a school uniform review took place last half term. The biggest change we are 

introducing is what pupils will wear for PE from September onwards. 

In the new academic year, all pupils must wear the following items of clothing for PE: a 

tracksuit top with the Canterbury Cross logo, a plain white polo shirt and plain black 

tracksuit bottoms, leggings or shorts. 

The tracksuit top is only available from Gogna School wear and Sports who are our 

uniform providers. The cost of the top to parents is £15.50, but on this occasion, the school 

will pay for this for every pupil from Reception to Year 6. We will send you a code, and 

you can use this at Gogna and pick up your child’s tracksuit top. If you wish to buy the 

Canterbury Cross branded polo shirt and tracksuit bottoms from Gogna, you will need to 

pay for these. School is only providing the first tracksuit top free of charge; we will not be 

funding any replacements. 

If you do not wish to purchase the Canterbury Cross branded items, you can purchase 

plain black tracksuit bottoms and a plain white polo shirt from any clothing retailer or 

supermarket. These are usually much cheaper than the branded items and have been 

included in the PE uniform as an alternative. 

Girls who wear head scarves need to wear pull on white scarves for health and safety 

reasons. 

Please note from September all pupils WILL be required to wear the PE school uniform so 

make sure pupils have the correct clothing for the beginning of the school year. 

I’d like to thank you for your understanding in advance. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr K Din 

Head Teacher 

   


